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5th July 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Transition Morning – Tuesday 13th July 2021 

We are looking forward to welcoming children into our Reception class for a transition morning on 
Tuesday 13th July. 

If your child is currently in our Nursery, please drop children off as usual at 8.45am.  For those 
children who are not currently in our Nursery, please bring them to the School Office area at 
9.00am.  All children will be collected from the Early Years outdoor area at 12.30pm (unless your 
child would normally attend Nursery in the afternoon on that day). 

Children will be able to have a school dinner or bring their own packed lunch.  The menu on that 
day will be: 

Tuna & Sweetcorn Pasta 
Medley of Vegetables 

Garlic Bread 
************ 

Ice Cream 

So the kitchen can gauge numbers, please complete the slip at the bottom and return it to the 
School Office by Thursday 8th July. 

Please can children who are new to Moorside, bring some wellies and waterproofs with them as 
they will be going into the outdoor area (they will bring them home at the end of the session).  
Children in Nursery should already have these in school. 

We look forward to seeing you on our Zoom meeting on Thursday 8th July. 

Kind regards 

Mrs Rowett   Miss Ryder 
Headteacher   EYFS and Reception Leader 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Transition Day Lunch: 
 
My child would like a school dinner: 
 
My child will be bringing their own packed lunch: 
 
Child’s Name:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

 

 


